
We are glad to announce for August a number of contri-butions of high order. Following Prof. Stalker's treatment of thesubject, "Preachers as Interpreters" in this number, Principal GarvieWill present next month some of his views concerning "The Churchand the Social Problem." "The Juvenile Court in Vancouver"
will be discussed by J. Stuart Jamieson, M.A., B.C.L., one of Van-couver's rising lawyers. R. Van Munster, M.A. (second yeartheology), will contribute an account drawn from personal observa-tion of "Student Life in Holland." A number of contributions forlater issues have been promised by competent writers. Mr. C. A.Mitchel, whose article on Africa appears in this issue, is a specialStudent at the Hall, who has had a wide experience as a missionary.We hope to avail ourselves later of some further gleanings from hisstudy of conditions in the Dark Continent.


